December 21, 1999

The Executive Board

London Musicians' Association
Local 279, A. F. of M

240 Canmissioners Rd. W
London, Ontario

ATTN: Paul Sharpe

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Orchestra London and further to earlier
discussions held between yourself and Willian Murphy, | hereby request that a formal
negotiating committee representing the musicians of Orchestra London and Local 279, A.

F.of M. be convened to meet with representatives of the Orchestra London Association.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the financial and contractual implications of the
orchestras' current circumstances and should be held as soon as possible.

| look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

David Haward
General Manager



